
GST Poppies and Poems Week 

During the week of November 5th, each school across the Gosforth Schools’ Trust 

will be taking part in Poppies and Poem Week in recognition of the centenary of 

the end of World War 1 and 100 Years of the RAF. The British Legion’s theme of 

saying ‘thank you’ will be prevalent during the week as we focus on thinking of 

the bravery and commitment of others. 

At Archibald, our week will begin with a WW1 Assembly and Performance 

sessions for Years 1 – 4 delivered by Tony Wilson Story Teller.  Within school, 

songs such as ‘Pack up Your Troubles’ and ‘It’s a long way to Tipperary’ will be 

sung.  Year 1 will be focusing on the animals of the war and the roles they played 

and Year 4 will be taking part in a theatre workshop at the Alphabetti Theatre 

and Discovery Museum. 

Each child at Archibald will make a 3D poppy for a grand display in the school 

hall.  

Poppy Appeal 

Poppies are available at the School Office for a small donation, with funds raised 

for The Royal British Legion. 

Poppies and Poems Event Invitation 

We would also like to invite you to the ‘GST Poppies and Poem’ event being held 

at Trinity Church where work from each school will be showcased inside the 

Church.  The church will be open between 10.00am and 4.00pm on  

Wednesday 21st and 10.00am and 3.00pm on Thursday 22nd November for 

members of our school community to look at the work we have completed in 

each of the 11 schools. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Bayes 

Head Teacher 
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